
 

 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

03-03-2022 

In continuation with the notification dated 18/02/2022, this is to inform students of all IV UG 

(all programmes), VI semester of BCAF, BPT and BHM, VIII BPT, IV MPT that all in-campus 

sessions will be strictly through offline mode only from 14th March 2022.  

All students of the above-mentioned semesters are hereby directed to report for regular in-

campus sessions from 14th March. There will be no blended/ online mode of course delivery 

henceforth. 

The time table for each of the programmes will be shared by the respective programme 

coordinators. 

For any query write to pro@gardencity.university 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 


